
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
FMI: ​info@ellementa.com 
 

Postponing Ellementa Gatherings as Health Precaution 
Women’s Wellness Company Turns to Virtual Events Instead 

 
March 12, 2020 (Chicago, IL) In an effort to address the spread of COVID-19, Ellementa will be 
following the guidance of leading public health and medical experts to limit non-essential 
gatherings of people.  
 
We are recommending to our local partners/leaders to postpone ALL in-person Ellementa 
Gatherings to hold the health and safety of people above all until health officials confirm the 
spread of COVID-19 has subsided or it is once again safe to meet in public group settings. 
 
We remain committed to advancing women’s wellness and promoting the understanding of how 
cannabis and CBD can help us in our daily lives.  
 
We look forward to relaunching Gatherings in the coming months. We are in the process of 
scheduling additional virtual events to expand our online educational programming.  
 
Ellementa Webinars: ​http://ellementa.com/webinars 
Ellementa Book Club: ​http://ellementa.com/bookclub 
 
Registrants and sponsors of our in-person events may request a credit for rescheduled 
Gatherings or request a refund. 
 
If you would like to know more, please contact us at ​info@ellementa.com​. 
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